
16th October 2023 

Where everyone is equipped to excel 

 

 

Our topic this  week is Fairy Tales and 

Harvest.  

 

We will be looking at “Owl Babies” and “The 

Little Red Hen”. Thank you for your 

contributions for the cooking fund.                  

This week we will be making bread.  

   If you want to see what we are getting up to you can follow us on Twitter:  @SandyLaneReception 

50p Cooking/Craft Fund 

We ask for a voluntary contribution  of 50p 
a week or £5 a term. This goes towards 
cooking and creative activities. Thank you 

Please label all items of clothing as it really helps us if something goes missing! Thank you. 

Phonics 

We have started phonics and have been learning 
a range of sounds. The sounds that we have 

learnt so far are s, a, t, p, i, n, m, d, g, o, c, k, ck, 
e, u, r and h. 

This coming week we will be learning b,f,ff,l, ll.  

 

PE Days 

Reception’s P.E day is on a Wednesday          
every week. Please make 
sure your children come to 
school in their P.E kits and 
P.E shoes.  

Maths 

This week we are focusing on simple 2D 
shapes and focusing on number 4 & 5.  

 

Treat bag 

Please remember to bring your treat bag 
back to school on a Monday or Tuesday. On 

Wednesday we will be discussing their 
homework in our key groups.  

Please make sure that if your child is             
arriving to school with a scooter, that it is 
stored in the garden and not outside. Any     
scooters that are left on the path will  be 

taken  to the bike shed.  

Reading Diaries  

Please only record on the online reading platform 
when your child has been given  a book from school. 
Please still read alternative books and home and 
share stories with your child but these do not need 
to be recorded on Learning with Parents.  

Please do not bring in any snack pots unless 
your child is having a packed lunch.             

Fruit/milk is provided for the children in 
the morning.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


